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VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

June 3,2002 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket Number 020402 

Dear Ms. Bay0 : 

Please accept this correspondence to be entered in the above-referenced docket as an amendment to the 
previous letter filed as formal notification dated May 3,2002 concerning the pending merger of PhoneTel 
Technologies, Inc. (“PhoneTel”) (Certificate No. 3 644 - Pay Telephone Service Provider, Certificate No. 
2974 - Alternative Operator Service Provider) and Davel Communications, Inc. (“Davel”)(operating 
through its wholly owned subsidiary, Telaieasing Enterprises, Inc., Certificate No. 2358 - Pay Telephone 
Service Provider). The joint applicants respectfidly amend the prior notification as follows. 

h connection with applicants’ request for the Commission’s approval of the contemplated change of 
control and pursuant to the Commission’s previous Order No. PSC-99-1134-AS-TC issued June 7, 1999, 
the applicants request that the petition be amended to request cancellation of both the AOS and PATS 
certificates currently held by PhoneTel Technologies, hc .  PhoneTel no longer provides AOS services in 
the state. Moreover, upon consummation of the merger, PhoneTel’s continuing pay telephone services will 
be operated under Davel’s existing subsidiary, Telaleasing Enterprises, Inc., which holds existing PATS 
certificate number 2358 as previously granted by this Commission. 

In addition, upon consummation of the merger, Davel represents and agrees that it will be responsible for 
any outstanding regulatory fees, penalties or interest previously incurred by its subsidiary, PhoneTel. 

Furthermore, please be advised that the respective shareholder meetings have been set for Davel and 
PhoneTel on July 11,2002, with the completion of the merger anticipated soon afterward. Therefore, the 
parties respectfully request expedited treatment of this matter to the greatest extent possible. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this letter and returning it in 
the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. Thank you for your time and attention to 
this matter. Should you have any questions or desire additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned at 813-628-8000 ext. 333. c.> 3 
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/Xssociate General Counsel 
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